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Monday 29th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 6 SATs Week and Breakfast Club – Monday 13th – Thursday 16th May 

Year 6 children will be undertaking their SATs Tests during the week of the 13th – 16th May. They will be taking 

part in 6 tests, over the course of 4 days. We have decided this year to stay in school rather than attend 

Worleston Village Hall for the 4 mornings for the children to do their SAT’s tests, as we decided the familiarity 

of school would help to ease any anxiety the children may have.  

 

Within class, we have been revising for the tests, to help the children feel as ready and at ease as possible. I have 

attached the timetable at the bottom of this letter, so you are able to see which tests they are sitting on which 

days. 

 

During the SATs week, we will be running a breakfast club for the Y6 children Monday to Thursday between 

8:30am-8.45am. Children can arrive at any point between these times and join us for breakfast. The idea behind 

this is that they get a chance to sit, eat and chat with friends and to help them feel ready for the tests that day.  

 

Finally, during this week, we would encourage children to go to bed early and to stay as calm as possible. We are so 

proud of how well they have worked this year and know that they will completely take this in their stride. We also 

want to thank you for all your support too in enabling the children to stay calm, focused and perform to the best of 

their abilities during the tests.  We will be having a treat day for them on Friday 17th May and more details of this 

will be announced soon. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mrs Fields 

 

Y6 Teacher 

 

Monday 13th May Drop off at School between 8.30-

8.45am  

English grammar, punctuation and spelling 

papers 1 and 2 

Tuesday 14th May Drop off at School between 8.30-

8.45am  

English reading 

Wednesday 15th May Drop off at School between 8.30-

8.45am  

Mathematics papers 1 and 2 

Thursday 16th May Drop off at School between 8.30-

8.45am  

Mathematics paper 3 
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